
NOVOTNY 
ENGINEERING 

February 25, 2020 

Hon. President & Board of Trustees 

Village of Stickney 

6533 West Pershing Road 

Stickney, Illinois 60402 

Re: Pumping Station Buildings Masonry Repair Project 

Dear Mayor Walik: 

CIVIL ENGINEERS 

MUNICIPAL CONSULTANTS 

SINCE 1948 

Enclosed is the "Tabulation of Bids" for the bids that were received and opened for the above-captioned 

project at 10:00 a.m. on February 25, 2020. Three (3) bids were received and verified, with no errors 

found. 

The low bidder was Berglund Construction Company, submitting a base bid in the amount of 

$105,000.00. 

The proposed base bid scope of work will include performing masonry repair work at all four buildings at 

the pumping station site (i.e. pumping station building, generator building, and the two fill-house 

buildings) including window and door lintel replacements, glass block window replacement, and tuck 

pointing. 

Berglund Construction Company is qualified to perform this work as documented by their attached 

Contractor Qualification Statement (AIA A305). Therefore, we recommend that the Contract be 

awarded to Berglund Construction Company, 8410 South Chicago, IL 60617, in the amount of 

$105,000.00. 

Note: This project was bid late last year and only one bid was received in the amount of $138,875.00 

submitted by the Otto Baum Company, who chose not to bid on this rebid project. 

Should you have any questions concerning this project, please contact me. 

?A 
Timothy P. Geary, P.E. 

TPG 

Enclosure 

cc: Ms. Audrey McAdams, Clerk, w/Enc. 

Mr. Joe Lopez, P.W. Director, w/Enc. 
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